McCann Accounting

Chartered Accountants
ABN 47120 772 143

16 October 2020

Dee Why Plumbers Super Fund
6 Billarong Avenue
DEE WHY NSW 2099

Our Reference: DEEW33
Dear George,
RE: Audit of the Dee Why Plumbers Super Fund for the year ended 30 June 2020

We have completed the audit of the Dee Why Plumbers Super Fund for the year ended 30 June 2020
and enclosed for your signature the following documents:

1. Trustee's Representation Letter
2. Audit Engagement Letter

Please retain this letter for your records and indicate your acceptance of the terms by signing and
returning the Representation and Engagement letters.

Management Report

It is also my duty as auditor of the Dee Why Plumbers Super Fund to report to you as Directors of the
Dee Why Plumbers Pty Ltd breaches of the Superannuation Industry (Supervision) Act 1993 (the SIS
Act) and the Superannuation Industry (Supervision) Regulations (the SIS Regulations).

No breaches of regulatory requirements or any significant matters of concern were identified as a
result of the audit.

Should you wish to discuss this matter please contact Palmers Chartered Accountants on 9982 7200 as
soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

John McCann

McCann Accounting Pty Ltd
Chartered Accountants

McCann Accounting Pty Ltd Ph: 9982 3535 Liability limited by a
17B/818 Pittwater Road Fx: 9981 4774 scheme approved under
DEE WHY 2099 moneyman@mpx.com.au Professional Standards
PO Box 1155 Legislation

DEE WHY 2099



